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Distinguished Representatives, 

 

 

The fifth global meeting of the Farmers' Forum will be held on 17 and 18 February 

2014.  

Following the practice at the previous meetings of the Farmers' Forum, Governors 

and Executive Board Representatives are invited to attend the final session of the Forum, 

which will take place from 4.30 to 6.30 pm on Tuesday, 18 February.  

Given the interest expressed by several members, this final session will be the 

occasion for an informal discussion with the participants of the Farmers' Forum. 

Please accept, Distinguished Representatives, the assurance of my highest 

consideration. 

 

 

Raşit Pertev 

Secretary of IFAD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governors and  

  Executive Board Representatives of IFAD 

  attending the thirty-seventh session 

  of the Governing Council 


